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To: "madplanboard@gmail.com" <madplanboard@gmail.com>

Good evening,

Eversource is looking to replace a handful of existing electric transmission poles in a ROW off of Madbury Road across from
the substation this spring. Temporary impacts to wetlands will be required to access the utility poles. Does this activity
require a Conditional Use Permit for impacts to the wetlands conservation district? Thank you for your assistance.

Sherrie Trefry
Environmental & Energy Services Director
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